Debra Thompson

From: none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 12:12 PM

To: Jeigh Stanton Gregor; Jeffrey Meucci; blynn@petersburgak.org;

dkensington@petersburgak.gov; twalsh@petersburgak.gov;

ctrembley@petersburgak.gov; Debra Thompson; Stephen Giesbrecht

Subject: Ordinance Amendment

Let voting it down be for a need to rewrite and not because of bully tactics. I'm afraid if I were voting I would say it needs to be re-written, altho at this moment I am unsure how to suggest doing so.

And I just got some interesting feedback from one of the business owners, who will be tending their flock with something like a closed door method of taking orders online or over the phone and bringing them to the door or delivering but wonder why the Assembly didn't contact them first instead of springing the plan on them. . . Is that even allowed except by Assembly members individually? And when I asked if they had contacted any of you individually they didn't think they should have to. Give. Me. Strength.

Hang in there

Nancy Strand 907 772 4872